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We had a great end of the school year! Students were able to enjoy our in-school
carnival. A big thank you to all the teachers who helped set up and tear down and to all
of our parent and community member volunteers who helped run the various stations.

We have just under 50 students participating in summer school right now. They attend
Monday-Friday 8-11 throughout the month of June. With the daycare in the building this
summer our summer school students have the opportunity to eat both breakfast and
lunch at the building.

Out of 6 districts Mrs. Reicks classrooms won the Penny Wars competition through the
foster grandparent program. The Foster Grandparent Program congratulated them with
a pizza party!

The custodians have been hard at work at the elementary! We have almost all of our
lower elementary classroom moved to their new locations. We are thankful for their hard
work and promptness on moving these rooms!


